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March 5: Business Meeting 
After introductions we welcomed new member, Sandy Lewis, and visitor John 
DeMarais. We reviewed the positive comments from dealers and the general 
public about LINPEX 2020 and shared stories our purchases and people that we 
me.  Programs coming up will be a scavenger hunt March 19; “The History of 
the Caribbean Islands Through Stamps” in April by Bob Ferguson, and “The 
Beginners of Modern Philately—Sir Rowland Hill and William Mulready” by 
Mark Sellhorn in May. 
 
LaVonne Uffelman showed a picture postcard of an American Indian with a 
personal message and signature of Chief Black Elk. 
 
The meeting was followed by the sale of donated material. 

Club Happenings Last Month 

 
Due to health concerns, the March 19 
meeting was cancelled as will be the 
April 2 and April 16 meetings.  The can-
celation of additional meetings will be 
reviewed on a week to week basis until 
these concerns are abated.  Meetings 
will resume as soon as possible and no-
tice will be sent.  If you have questions, 
please call one of the officers. 

 

We are trying to update our notification list and need email  
addresses for the following members: 
 
Robert Jones, Rene Ferdinand, Donna Posvar, Charles and  
Dona Rickel, Arlene Schmidt, Leo Holthaus, Marcus Gregory, 
Gail Parris, Phyllis Niebuhr, Bernie Pierce, Jonathan Shields, 
Charles Dexter, David Arunski, Sandy Lewis. 
 

 

Please look at the number behind your name on the 
mailing label.  If it is not ‘20”, please send in your dues 
to our post office box or better yet, please bring them to 
our next meeting.  It’s always rewarding to share your 

time with fellow philatelists. 



LINPEX 2020 

Kevin Lunn won the PO Box Bank 

Brad Shay’s Postage Due exhibit was most popular 





Club Notes 
Until the current health concerns are 
resolved, Club meetings will be cancelled..  
When we finally resume meeting, the first 
program will be the scavenger hunt. 
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year and can be mailed to the 
Club at its address on the front page or 
brought to a meeting. Membership forms 
are on the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/. 
StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 

Meetings   
■ :  Business Meeting: Thursday, April 2 
 CANCELLED 
 
■ Program:  Thursday, April 16 
 TBA 
 
■ :  Business Meeting: Thursday, May 7 
 TBA 
 
 Coming UP 

  
Later this year :  
 

When we resume, our first meeting will be our 
scavenger  hunt. 

 
“History of the Caribbean Islands Through Stamps” 
 by Bob Ferguson 

 

“The Beginners of Modern Philately - Sir Rowland 

Hill and William Mulready”  by Mark Sellhorn 
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